
CMF informs about Banking Holiday 

December 29, 2021 — The Financial Market Commission (CMF) reminds the 

community and financial system customers that banks do not attend public on 

December 31 of each year. This is pursuant to Article 38 of the General Banking Act. 

This year, December 31 falls on Friday. Therefore, the Commission recommends 

taking care of all formalities and errands in advance because the last banking day 

of 2021 will be Thursday, December 30. Given current sanitary conditions, remote 

channels should be prioritized. 
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